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Estimate of Fiscal Impact

FY 2015-16 FY 2016-17

State Expenditure

General Fund $0 N/A

Other and Federal $0 N/A

Full-Time Equivalent Position(s) 0.00 0.00
State Revenue

General Fund N/A N/A

Other and Federal N/A N/A
Local Expenditure N/A N/A
Local Revenue N/A N/A

Fiscal Impact Summary
All agencies surveyed indicated that this bill will have no expenditure impact on the General
Fund, Federal Funds, or Other Funds.

Explanation of Fiscal Impact
State Expenditure

This bill grants reemployment rights to persons employed in South Carolina who are members of
another state’s national or state guard when they are honorably released from state duty.

The Adjutant General and the Judicial Department report that this bill will have no impact on the
General Fund, Federal Funds, or Other Funds.

State Revenue
N/A

Local Expenditure
N/A

Local Revenue
N/A

Frank A. Rainwater, Executive Director
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